
“Building Bridges” 
Blount County United’s 

2024 Multi-Faith Thanksgiving Service 

 

Sunday, November 17, 2024, at 3:00 p.m.  

Dorothy Herron Room, Blount County Public Library 

508 N. Cusick St., Maryville 

This event is family friendly, free, and open to the public. 

Call 503-894-0187 or email ramaloha@hotmail.com for more information 

 

Except for providing meeting room space, the Blount County Public Library is not in any manner 
connected with this meeting, and neither BCPL nor the Board of Trustees endorses and position 

expressed by this group. 

 


